
Village of Westfield 
23 Elm St.          

Westfield, N.Y. 14787  
 
 

07/25/17 
 

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
Purchase Power Statement No.117 effective 08/03/17 is hereby filed with the New York State 
Public Service Commission pursuant to the provisions of the Village’s tariff. This is a revised 
PPA for August with an updated delivered KWH and it is replacing PPA No. 116.   

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rebecca Betts-Paternosh        
 

Received: 08/03/2017


